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July 1st Meeting 
     The meeting was called to order by President George Salet.  Pledge to the flag was led by Bill Graziano, and Ward 
Donnelly gave the invocation.  A total of 13 members were in attendance.  
     The new administrative year got off to a running start with the distribution of both the Football Pool and Charity Raffle 
name lists.  Lyle Workman announced squares are available in the football pool.  Dick Johnson announced he knows of 
many attrition losses in the Charity Raffle so members are urged to beat the bushes for new raffle ticket purchasers.  
Review both lists and report name, address, etc. changes to the respective chairmen. 
     Y & C A Chairman Bill Graziano urged members to seek new groups such as churches to participate in the fund-
raising selling of the raffle books. 
     Bre Jones announced the club's annual Installation of Officers dinner will take place Saturday, August 8th at Sodini's 
Bertolucci's Restaurant in So. S.F.  Cocktails at 5:30, dinner at 6:30.  $50 per person.  Menu choices are N.Y. Steak, 
grilled salmon or chicken.  Reserve with Bre at 415-472-1941. 
     Bre further reported on the cabinet officers and committee chairpeople meetings she has been attending.  Contact Bre 
if you wish to advertise in the new district directory.  Cutoff date is July 10th. 
     President George announced the next ladies night meeting will have Dr. Jane Simbre speaking on "The Body."  (What 
else do medical doctors deal with?)  At this point, outgoing President George ceremoniously turned the president's gavel 
over to incoming President Lyle Workman.  Lyle put the club on notice that Ronald Reagen's reputation as "The Great 
Communicator" will pale compared to what Lyle has planned for the coming year.  Wired members are to read their E-
mails at least once daily for messages, reports, announcements, requests, plans, etc. from their leader.    
     Bre Martinez won $2 in the Convention Raffle and Handford Clews won $4 in the Attendance Drawing. 

 

July 15th Meeting 
     The meeting was called to order by President Lyle Workman.  Pledge to the flag was led by Lyle, and Joe Farrah gave 
the invocation.  A total of 6 members and 4 ladies were in attendance.  Visiting was Michelle Hawkins, a Concord St. 
resident who was checking out the club. 
     Secretary Ward Donnelly reported receipt of numerous announcements of club officer installations.  Contact Ward or 
Joe Farrah if you are interested in attending other club installations. 
     You all received in the mail an invitation to this club's August 8th Installation of Officers.  RSVP now with your check 
and menu selections to Bre Jones. 
     Treasurer Handford Clews thought he had E-mailed semi-annual dues notices to connected members but apparently 
there was a glitch.  Dues for the period July 1 thru December 31st is $60. Mail a check for this amount payable to  
Geneva-Mission Lions to Handford, 141 Elm St., #4, San Mateo 94401. 
     Two squares are available in the club's Football Pool. 
     Look over your list of Charity Raffle ticket purchasers and report address changes, deaths, etc. to Dick Johnson. 
Program 
     Guest speaker was chiropractor Jane R. Simbre of the Specific Chiropractic Center in Daly City.  She is a local lady 
who attended Corpus Christi Grammar School.  Dr. Simbre gave a power point presentation on how important the 
nervous system and spinal column is to one's overall well being.  She can be reached at 650-756-7220 or 
jane@the specific.com  
     Mystery Lion Joe Farrah had no victims.  Absent Charlie Bottarini missed out on $2 in the Attendance Drawing. 
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BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARIES 
7/9 Dick & Dianne Johnson; 7/18 Bobbi Damonte; 7/23 Bill Cazatt; 7/28 Calista Shea; 8/1 Bill Mayta; 
8/3 Handford & Margot Clews; 8/7  Bob Fenech 
                         
COMING EVENTS 
7/15 Program meeting 
7/24 S.F. Council Installation at Patio Espanol 
8/8 Club Installation 
8/9 District Installation 
8/22 Cabinet Meeting 
 
 
SHORTS 
The district's Annual Cabinet Installation will be Sunday, August 9th at the South San Francisco Conference Center, 225 
South Airport Blvd., 5 P.M. No-Host Cocktails, 6:30 P.M. Dinner.  $55 per person.  Black Tie Optional.  Guest of Honor will 
be Past International President Kay K. Fukushima.  Checks should be made out to District 4C4 and mailed to Lion Ken 
Ibarra, 100 Lucia Court, San Bruno CA 94066  Indicate menu choices from NY Steak with wild mushroom sauce, Mahi-
mahi with lemon butter and salsa sauce, Stuffed Portobello Mushroom.  This club's Past-President Bre Jones will be 
installed as Zone Chairperson. 


